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Non-fatal strangulation review

We want to hear from you

Significant reforms are required. Your input is critical. 

preliminary findings
reform proposals
key issues

Join our discussion of: Our consultation paper is
available now

Submissions open until 
6 June 2025

We’ve been asked to review

whether the non-fatal strangulation
offence should apply beyond domestic
settings

whether the 7-year maximum
penalty reflects the gravity of the
conduct

whether ‘chokes’, ‘suffocates’ and
‘strangles’ should be defined

whether the ‘without consent’
requirement should be removed or
changed

whether and when the offence
should be finalised in the
Magistrate’s Court

related practices and procedures

Join the conversation

Venue

Online

Brisbane Magistrates Court
Level 3, Training Room 3.14

Microsoft Teams Webinar

Date Tuesday 6 May

Time 1.00pm to 2.30pm
Register now
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